
 
 
November 23, 2020 
 
Dear Mayfield Parents, Staff, Community and Students, 
 
Important information affecting ​Mayfield High School families, students and staff.  
 
Mayfield High School​ has been on a full remote learning plan since November 10th. It has 
been my hope that MHS families, students and staff would once again be able to choose an 
in-person learning option as of November 30. Unfortunately, this will not be possible due to the 
increasing trends of positive COVID-19 cases and quarantines among staff and students.  
 
Therefore, I am extending the full remote learning plan until ​at least​ December 7th.  
 
Between now and December 7th, we will continue to analyze the trends and track the 
cases. ​If the trends continue to negatively impact our staffing then I will recommend to 
the Board of Education that Mayfield High School remain on a ​full remote learning plan 
until at least the beginning of the second semester on January 4th. I will make this 
decision by Friday, December 4th.  
 
Every day, we analyze the COVID-19 related staffing data and assess the feasibility of 
maintaining in-person learning. We examine the data by grade level, team, program and 
building - then make decisions accordingly. The best way I can say it is this: ​If we can’t staff it. 
We can’t have it. This includes sports and activities.  
 
Our actions over the coming days and weeks can either have a profound positive impact or a 
devastating effect. Please commit to doing everything possible to prevent further community 
spread and further closures to our in-person learning option.  
 
Have a wonderful and safe Thanksgiving. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Keith Kelly  
Superintendent 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 


